From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu

Subject: Greenhouse
Date: Thursday, October 14, 2021 7:11:29 PM

As a NDSU Extension Service Master Gardener | appreciate the horticultural research at NDSU. | hope
they continue to have a greenhouse facility for future research.
Nelson Rosit
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